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oodlandWHillsW
Nominating

Committee Formed
As we prepare for 2012, we will need additional 

volunteers to serve on the Woodland Hills HOA board 
of directors.  Please consider giving your time and 
effort into supporting your local home community.  It’s 
your involvement that makes a difference in how our 
neighborhood looks and feels!

To serve on the Board, you must be a member in good 
standing of our HOA.  You must be able to participate 
in monthly meetings which are held on the second 
Wednesday of each month.  We are looking for those who 
are sincerely interested in improving our quality of life and 
maintaining the property values of our neighborhood.  
And of course, any board member is expected to be able 
to work well within a team of volunteers.

In order to find candidates to serve on the WHHOA 
board, we have formed a nominating committee to call 
on those people who have an interest.  This committee 
consists of the following Woodland Hills homeowners:  
John and Charna Gray, Helen Sink, Lance Andrews and 
Rick Watson.  If you are interested in serving on the Board, 
please feel free to contact any member of the nominating 
committee or any current WHHOA board member. 
You’ll find their contact information listed on page 2 of 
this newsletter.

PEMBROOKE
BLOCK PARTY
A block party was hosted by Block 

Captains Rod and Janet Balke along 
with Janeece and Jaime Garlish 
and Kay and Joe Allen. This event 
was held October 21st–strategically 
coordinated to avoid conflict with high 
school football game schedules!  The 
hosts grilled hotdogs, hamburgers and 
brats for the 42 adults who attended 
and bunches of children. Please see the 
photos of this neighborhood evening.

ANNUAL MEETING
Please put the date in your calendar.  Our annual 

meeting will be the first Monday of February, 
2012.  That’s February 6th.  It will be a 7pm at the 
Colleyville Community Center.  Thanks in advance 
for your support and participation.



2     Woodland Hills Homeowner's Association Newsletter - December 2011	 Copyright © 2011 Peel, Inc.

Woodland Hills
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President........................................................... Mark Skinner
.......................................214-957-1834, mskinner@scrtx.com

Vice President......................................................Dave Pizzey
.................................... 214-460-3222, dpizzey@sbcglobal.net

Secretary............................................................... Mary Grigg
...................................817-266-4055, mary.grigg@yahoo.com

Landscape Chairperson..................................... Darlene Page
.........................................................................817-267-0144

City Services Liaison.......................................... Louie Sullins
....................................682-503-6597,  louie_sullins@ml.com

Newsletter Editor.................................................. Helen Sink
.......................................... 817-267-5278, helen.sink@att.net

Social Chairperson............................................ Terri Nielsen
.........................817-475-1389, tanderson3312@sbcglobal.net

Property Manager...........................................Shonda Britton
............................... 972-755-1063, sbritton@selectmgco.com

Woodland Hills Website............www.woodlandhills-hoa.com

NEWSLETTER INFO
PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc........................... www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
Advertising............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

ADVERTISING INFORMATION 
	 Please support the businesses that advertise in the Woodland 
Hills Community Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it 
possible for all Woodland Hills residents to receive the monthly 
newsletter at no charge. No homeowners association funds 
are used to produce or mail the newsletters. If you would like 
to support the newsletter by advertising, please contact our 
sales office at 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com. The 
advertising deadline is the 20th of each month for the following 
month's newsletter.

CLASSIFIED ADS
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Woodland Hills residents, limit 30 words, 
please e-mail Helen.Sink@att.net

Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office  at 
888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Welcome New Homeowners
Please extend a warm and friendly welcome  

to the following new neighbors:

Julie and John Robertson
3301 Bowden Hill Lane North

Stephanie and Carl Bamgrover
4205 Lexington Parkway

Welcome to Woodland Hills!                

Social Update
By Terri Nielsen

By the time this newsletter is printed, the holiday lights will be lit 
at all seven of our neighborhood entrances and along the park fence.  
I hope you enjoy them!  We will also have had our final social event 
of the year – Holiday in the Park.  Santa was there for photos with 
kids and  families along with carriage rides, hot cocoa and hot cider.  
This will round out our year of social activities.

I will be planning the 2012 calendar of events soon.  We hope to 
continue the events that have received the greatest attendance, but 
certainly welcome your ideas too.  Volunteering to assist for events is a 
great way to get to know people.  Plus, it is a short-term commitment.  
If you have suggestions for activities or would like to be an event 
volunteer, please contact me at tanderson3312@sbcglobal.net.  

NOT AVAILABLE
ONLINE
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4700 Keller Hicks Rd, Keller        Est. 1979 
            

817 
We are your local Air Conditioning, 
Heating and Plumbing Company!! 

 

$$2255  OOffff  
Any Plumbing or HVAC Services 

 
www.southwest-ac.com 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

817.379.6115 

*Excludes Diagnostic/Trip Charge 

MOVIE NIGHT
By Terri Nielsen, Social Chairperson

Thanks to all the neighbors who came out for our Fall Movie Night 
October 8th.  The event was well attended and we enjoyed delicious 
hamburgers and hotdogs with all the sides and fixin’s.  The movie 
screen was a giant inflatable 21’ screen so everyone gets a good seat 
no matter where you sit.  We got started on the movie – Marley 
and Me – but then a light mist started so everyone departed quickly 
to avoid the later rains.  We were sad that the party ended, but we 
sure needed the rain! For those who didn’t come, this is something 
to consider for the future.  It’s one of our most fun events in cool 
weather and everything is provided for you.  Just bring your chair 
or blanket.  Mingle with neighbors and enjoy a “no cooking” night!

See photos of the fun!
Police Contact

If you have an emergency, dial 9-1-1.  Everyone knows that.  
But did you know that there is another way to contact police 
for non-emergency situations?  The non-emergency number is 
817.743.4522.  Please make note of this number and use it to 
call in when you see something suspicious going on.  The extra 
police presence is a great deterrent to theft and vandalism.

FREE MASSAGE
Submitted by Angelia Szysh

I am in massage school and we offer FREE 
massages on Fridays.  It is at TCC South Campus.  
Your Free massage appointment can be made by 
calling 817-515-4873 and following the instructions.  
My internship work starts December 2,2011. As they 
are free they fill up pretty fast so call soon.
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Timely Tip for

December Gardeners from
Calloway’s Nursery

Working in your garden is an excellent escape during the holidays. 
It is a perfect time to plant trees and shrubs so they can develop a 
strong root system for next Spring.  Cool weather color such as 
Pansies, Snapdragons, Cyclamen, Flowering Cabbage and Kale add 
splashes of color to your landscape.  Spring flowering bulbs can be 
planted now once they have been properly chilled. Prune Summer 
flowering shrubs and vines now.  They will bloom on new growth.  
Remember-do not top your Crapemyrtles!  Simply prune to remove 
seed heads and shape. Trim evergreens only to reshape.

Prepare for the cold weather before it hits!  One of the best things 
you can do for your landscape plants is to provide a 2-to 3-inch layer 
of mulch.  Mulching is necessary year round but during the colder 
periods it provides a layer of insulation for the roots.  Secondly, water 
your landscape well before a cold spell.  A drought stressed plant is 
more susceptible to freeze damage.  Thirdly, for more tender plants, 
purchase frost cloth for extra protection.  Frost cloth is a fabric which 
adds 3 to 4 degrees of warmth.  Cover the plant completely allowing 
the edges to come all the way to the ground.  We are utilizing the 
heat which radiates from the ground.  

Become a member of our Garden Club and you will receive email 
notices prior to any weather crisis. Visit www.calloways.com to join.
This is also an excellent time to start planning changes or additions to 
your landscape.  Bring a sketch or photo and let our Texas Certified 
Nursery Professionals assist you! 

FREE?
DID YOU SAY

www.PEELinc.com

YES! YOUR NEWSLETTER IS PROVIDED
100% FREE OF CHARGE TO YOUR HOA
and is made possible by the  
advertisers within. Please frequent
their businesses and let them
know where you saw their 
advertisement.  While there, 
be sure to say “Thanks!”

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

ADOPTION COALITION

adoptioncoalitiontx.org

Conner is a 10 year old 
energetic child who enjoys 
skateboarding, karate and 
playing basketball. He also 
likes to play with puzzles, 
action figures and lego’s. 
Conner is very creative and 
loves to draw and paint. 
Conner needs a patient, 
committed adoptive family 
that will provide him with 
unconditional love and support. He will benefit most by being 
the youngest child in the home or the only child. For more 
information, please contact Stephanie Berka, Wendy’s Wonderful 
Kids Recruiter at Adoption Coalition of Texas 512-450-8750 or 
stephanieberka@adopttexas.org

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Woodland Hills Community 
Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or 
form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, 
or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without 
written or expressed permission from the Woodland Hills Association and 
Peel, Inc. The information in the newsletter  is exclusively for the private use 
of  Woodland Hills residents only. 
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HEALTH BRIEFS - DECEMBER 2011

ALLERGIES:
KNOW YOUR TREATMENT OPTIONS

Allergies got you down? Dr. Madhu Narra, assistant professor of 
medicine in the section of allergy, immunology and rheumatology 
at BaylornCollege of Medicine offers some tips to help manage.

Fall is the blooming season for weeds such as ragweed while spring 
allergies are from blooming trees and grasses. Indoor allergens such 
as dust mites can cause symptoms all year round. it is important to 
be aware of what you are allergic to so that you know when to look 
out for these allergens, said Narra.

Symptoms include runny and itchy eyes and nose, sneezing, 
congestion, drainage and cough. Some people may

experience wheezing and trouble breathing.

•	 For mild allergies, consider over-the-counter medications like 
loratadine or cetirizine that usually do not cause drowsiness

•	 Keep your windows closed during peak pollen season. You can 
track pollen counts online.

•	 Clean pets before they enter the house so that they don’t carry 
pollen into the home

•	 Do not dry clothes outside where they can pick up pollen
•	 Wear a mask or nasal filters when mowing the lawn to prevent 

allergens from getting into the nose
•	 If prescription medications and nasal sprays do not help much or 

if long-term relief from severe allergies is desired, consider getting 
allergy shots, which can provide long lasting relief with four to 
five years of treatment

WINTER WEATHER & SKIN CARE
Summer may be over, but protecting your skin should remain a 

priority. “Colder temperatures, wind and sunlight work together 
to cause irritation to your skin,” said Dr. John Wolf, professor and 
chair of dermatology at BCM. “It is difficult to distinguish between 
windburn and sunburn, so it is a good idea to focus on overall skin 
care.” Wolf suggests using extra moisturizer as well as moisturizing 
sun block with an SPF of 30 or higher, especially if planning a 
winter trip to a higher altitude where ultraviolet rays from the sun 
are more intense.

Chapped lips and fever blisters also can be provoked by the cold, 
wind and sun. People who suffer from severe outbreaks of fever 
blisters may want to talk to their doctor to see if there are prescriptions 
to prevent such outbreaks Wolf says. Chapped lips are more prevalent 
during colder months as well, but using a lip balm with an SPF factor 

of 30 or even a thick coat of zinc oxide may help keep them at bay.
During colder weather many people will take hot showers, sit in 

a sauna or even enjoy a hot tub. Wolf said this can actually increase 
dry and itchy skin. He suggests using moisturizer while still damp, 
before completely drying off.

TEACH KIDS TO ENJOY TREATS IN MODERATION
From Halloween to the new year, kids are tempted by pies, cakes 

and other treats. However, according to experts at Baylor College of 
Medicine, the holidays are no excuse for parents to let kids overeat 
and divert from their normal eating routine.

“You have to keep meals and snacks under some control no matter 
what day of the year it is,” said Dr. Karen Cullen, associate professor 
of pediatrics at the USDA/ARS Children’s Nutrition Research Center 
at BCM. Cullen says a good plan is to save holiday treats for snacks, 
and be sure that they are an appropriate portion size for that snack. 
Consider freezing treats to save for later use. Parents should be serve 
as positive role models by continuing to serve and eat regular balanced 
meals. In addition, they should encourage children to try fruits and 
veggies that are offered at holiday parties.

OLDER ADULTS CAN FIGHT FRAILTY THROUGH 
RESISTANCE WEIGHT TRAINING

Imagine not being able to stand up because you can’t carry your 
own body weight. To prevent this, incorporate resistance weight 
training into your routine, said an expert at Baylor College of 
Medicine. “As we age, we slowly start to lose lean muscle mass, and 
resistance weight training is the only way to slow this down,” said Dr. 
Robert Roush, associate professor of medicine - geriatrics at BCM. 
“It’s never too late to start.”

Resistance weight training can consist of weight lifting, using 
weight machines or any other exercise activity that creates some 
sort of resistance. This should go along with a regular cardiovascular 
exercise plan, said Roush, who is also with the Huffington Center 
on Aging at BCM.

Always check with a qualified health care provider before starting 
any exercise routine. Try to find a gym with senior benefits or share a 
personal trainer with friends to learn proper technique. If a gym is not 
an option, try using stretch bands and dumbbells at home. Activities 
such as swimming, climbing stairs and walking at an incline can also 
provide resistance. Regardless of whether one goes to a health club 
or exercises at home, the key is to follow recommended regimens 
and proper technique.
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Wishing everyon
e a

Happy Holiday

Season!

Thank You 
TO ALL OUR 

2011
ADVERTISERS!

PEEL, INC.
www.peelinc.com

512-263-9181
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